



## 10 September 2025

## Dear Parent/Carers

It has been wonderful to see Y11 students return to school with an excellent Attitude to Learning this September; they have really impressed staff with their willingness to learn and their determination to succeed.

As Year 11 is an important and pivotal year for students, we would like to invite you to an information evening on Thursday 18th September, from 6pm to 7pm. The evening is a crucial one as it is a great opportunity to gain information around supporting your child through yr11.

The evening will start with a short presentation in the hall outlining what support is on offer throughout the year. After this short presentation you can choose to attend 3 out of 6 different sessions, depending on what you feel will benefit your child the most.

## The sessions are

- Maths targeting a grade 4/5
- English targeting a grade 4/5
- Mental health and toughness
- Revision strategies
- General support
- Next Steps

Predicted grade information and last year's ATL reports will be available on arrival to help parents select the right sessions for them, but this information has already been shared following the Year 10 Mock examination.

Parents who wish to discuss inclusion will be able to meet with SLT on request.

We value your ongoing support and therefore, we strongly recommend that you attend this event so that you are fully informed of what lies ahead during this critical year in your child's education.

If you have any further information, please contact the Achievement Lead for Year 11 Mr Byrne wbyrne@medenschool.co.uk

## Kind regards



Mr M Knox Assistant Headteacher















